
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
Look at the birds of the air; they do not sow or reap or store away in barns, and yet your heavenly Father 
feeds them. Are you not much more valuable than they?  Matt 6:26 
 
The COVID pandemic in India resulted in many restrictions and extra burdens, one being no large group 
meeting.  Because our children's home is large, we were 
temporarily forced to send back any child who has a family 
member alive, whether they could care for them or not.  Once the 
restrictions are lifted, the children can return to our facility and 
continue to grow in a safe and healthy environment.   
What first appeared to be a devastating blow has become a 
blessing allowing us to reach into homes and villages in a more 
meaningful way.  Each child still receives food, clothing, medical 
support, and pastoral care that has never changed. The greater 
blessing is the families who could not provide for their children 
before were reunited and received food and supplies to help them 
through these challenging times.  I am happy to report…  
NOT one child has become ill due to the COVID outbreak! 
 
Over 100 families are now ministered to in a deep and meaningful way, something we found very difficult 
to accomplish before the government restriction.  What appeared to have been a significant setback was 
flipped around, which God used to reach more people than we could have ever done before, please 
remember these families in your daily prayers. I take comfort in the following words and hope you do as 
well: "greater is He that is in you than he that is in the world" (1John 4:4). 
 
House of Hope policy is to ensure that children benefit 100% from funds raised for them. However, we also need to raise our 
personal funds (a.k.a. missionary support).  I would ask that you prayerfully remember us in your giving so we can continue 
the work the Lord has set before us. 
 

Please cut and return bottom portion along with your donation. 
Please make checks payable to House of Hope 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                    House of Hope P.O. Box 167 Port Orchard, WA 98366, 714-334-3129, houseofhopeasia@gmail.com 
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MISSIONARY SUPPORT  $____________________________ 
ORPHAN SUPPORT  $____________________________ 
GENERAL FUND   $____________________________ 

 
 

CREDIT AND DEBIT CARD DONATIONS 
(CIRCLE ONE)     VISA      MC      AMERICAN EXPRESS 
#_____________________________________________________ 
CVC CODE:______________________EXPIRATION_______________ 
NAME ON CARD___________________________________________ 
I WOULD LIKE THE CHARGE TO OCCURE (CIRCLE ONE) 
MONTHLY     QUARTERLY ONE TIME 
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